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BHEL signs MoU with Ministry of Heavy Industries and
Public Enterprises

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) has signed the Memorandun of
Understanding (MoU) for the year 2012-13 with the Ministry of Heavy Industries &
Public Enterprises. The MoU was signed by Sh. B. Prasada Rao, CMD, BHEL and Sh.
S. Sundareshan, Secretary, Department of Heavy Industry, Ministry of Heavy
Industries & Public Enterprises, in the presence of Functional Directors from BHEL
and senior officials from the Ministry.
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